
RESUME OF MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE COUNTY BOARD 
CHAMPAIGN COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

April 26, 2011 
 

The County Board of Champaign County, Illinois held a Public Hearing, Tuesday, April 26, 
2011 at 7:01 P.M. in the Lyle Shields Meeting Room, Brookens Administrative Center, 1776 
East Washington Street, Urbana, Illinois, with C. Pius Weibel presiding and John Farney, as 
Clerk of the Meeting. 
 
ROLL CALL 

   
Roll call showed the following Board Members Present: Cowart, Esry, Holderfield, James, Jay, 
Kurtz, Langenheim, McGinty, Michaels, Moser, Nudo, O’Connor, Petrie, Quisenberry, 
Richards, Rosales, Sapp, Schroeder, Alix, Anderson, Berkson, Betz, Carter and Weibel – 24; 
Absent: Jones, Ammons and Bensyl – 3.  
 
READ NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
The Clerk read the Notice of the Meeting. Board Member Betz offered the motion to approve 
the notice; seconded by Board Member James. Approved by voice vote. 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
 
Board Member James offered the motion to approve the agenda; seconded by Board Member 
Kurtz. Approved by voice vote. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT ON REAPPORTIONMENT OF COUNTY FOR ELECTION OF COUNTY 
BOARD 
 
Philip Hult spoke regarding County Board size and structure. Bill Ackermann spoke regarding 
reapportionment and the Champaign County Redistricting Commission. Dorothy Neumann 
spoke regarding a new County Board map. Jerry Watson spoke regarding reapportionment 
and the Champaign County Redistricting Commission. Lin Warfel spoke regarding 
reapportionment and the Champaign County Redistricting Commission. Kent Krukewitt spoke 
regarding reapportionment and the Champaign County Redistricting Commission. Bob Illyes 
spoke regarding a new County Board map and compactness of County Board districts. 
 
ADJOURN  
 
Chair Weibel adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:26 P.M. 
 
 

 
 

________________________________ 
Gordy Hulten, Champaign County Clerk 

and ex-Officio Clerk of the Champaign County Board 
Champaign County, Illinois 


